
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to a new 

year at The International 

School. I hope you had a 

lovely break. I wish you all 

the best in 2020! 

 

In English Language, the 

students have been 

learning about what 

people like.  They have 

participated in reading 

comprehension activities 

and have learned more 

about how others spend 

their free time. The students 

have also been reading 

The Titanic in class. 

Ofcourse, as many of our 

students are already 

familiar with the movie, 
reading about it has been 

even more fun!  

In Mathematics, the 

students have been 

learning to multiply. They 

were introduced to 

different strategies to solve 

problems. The students 

also participted in a “Array 

Scavenger Hunt” and 

played board games to 

reinforce concepts in 

math.  

In Science, the student 

have just finished learning 

about the three states of 

matter and are currently 

learning about animal 

camouflage. During 

science class, the students 

looked at different 

examples of how animals 

use camouflage to protect 

themselves in their 

habitats.  

In Social Studies, they have 

been learning about 

various 

communities/countries. 

In Art, the students have 

created beautiful winter 

landscapes using paint. 

They also made a titanic 

craft using construction 

paper and oil pastels.  

That is all for now.  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful 

winter break! 

Miss. Sandra ☺ 

  

______________________

______________________ 

 

In Science,  

______________________ 

______________________ 

______________________ 

______________________ 

______________________ 

______________________ 

 

In Art,  

______________________ 

______________________ 

______________________ 

______________________ 

______________________ 

______________________ 

Happy January!  

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

February 5th- Table Tennis 

Day! 

 

February 10th-21st 

 Winter Break  

 

February 14th 

Valentine’s Day 

 

February 26-27 

Nature Project 

 

 

 

 


